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:. NEWS

8/11/2011 - Poland - Private Salesian High School from Wroclaw hosts 7

European Schools

(ANS – Wrocław) – On the 26th through the 30th of

October a meeting of the representatives of European schools

took place in the Private Salesian High School from Wrocław in

Poland. Headmasters, teachers, coordinators and students

gathered in order to work on the Comenius project called

“National Parks Of Europe”.

The most important goal of the project is a comparison of the

flora and fauna of the national parks from Poland, Turkey,

Bulgaria, Hungary, Italy, Lithuania and 2 parks from Croatia by the students from every school, in

order to promote the regions, tourism and awaken the students ecology awareness.

Salesian High School is the only school in Wrocław that organises such a meeting with a very

interesting programme and a large amount of guests. “25 students and 18 teachers with their

headmasters visited us” says the school headmaster, priest George Babiak. While working on the

project the teachers made plans for the next two years. The students in international groups

made posters presenting national parks and showed interactive presentations about the national

parks of their choice.

One part of the programme was dr Jacek Twardowski’s lecture in English about the invasive

ladybug species. The participants of the project were also privileged with a meeting with the city

mayor of Wrocław, Rafał Dutkiewicz.

The last part of the programme was a trip to the the Stolowe Mountains National Park, where the

guests could admire the magnificent structures of the Erroneous Rocks and the beauty of the

Kłodzko Valley.

The next meeting will take place in Pusztamerges, Hungary.
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